
To Whom It May Concern, 

It has been a privilege to have a partnership with U-Tel Auditors.  The company has saved the Greater 
Orlando Baptist Association hundreds of dollars by auditing our utility bills.  Not only saved money now 
with refunds, but for our future bills.  We can now adjust our budget for future years.  I highly 
recommend them to any non-profit company to help them with reducing their budgets. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the phone number below or at lgoans@goba.org 

Sincerely, 

Linda Goans 
Executive Administrator 

1906 Lee Road, Orlando, FL 32810 
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Changing the way you think about your Association! 
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